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ABOVEGROUND TANK APPLICATION 
Location Address    

 

Business Occupant Phone No.   
 

Property Owner    
 

Address:    
 

Phone No .    
 

Attached site plan must indicate location of all tanks, piping, 
buildings, sewers, wells and property lines with all appropriate 
distances (30 ft. minimum) indicated on the plans. 
 
This same plan must be submitted with your state permit for 
aboveground tanks. 
 
Failure to obtain a local permit will result in the requirement for 
removal of the aboveground tank from the site. 

 
Size of tank(s)  ___________ Number of tanks  ______________ 

 

State Permit 
for bulk oil   __  or dispensing    

 

Property Zoning     Property Tax #  ______________  
      

 
 

 

Signature of Applicant (Print Name) Title Date 

 

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  
(office use only) 

Date Requested Received: _________ Received By: ____________________   
 

Date Approved/Disapproved  
     
Site Inspection Approval  _____________ 
 

 


